Regular meeting of Selectmen - all members present

Supt. John Hoyt met with the Board and explained in detail the school assessment for the coming year.

Voted to have the gravel cleaned up from the park and see if Sam Hoyt would be responsible for it with the help of boys as he has suggested.

Voted to have the party responsible clear the road leading down from King Street which is now filled with rubbish from the Martin home.

Bernard Mason was axeexa appointed to fill the vacancy of alternate on the Planning Board.

Discussion about clearing up the settlement on the Eva Lord land.